Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
PANGASINAN 2"° DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE

Alvear Street, Lingayen, Pangasinan

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
June 16, 2025

Notice is hereby issued informing all prospective bidders that the Deadline of Submission
and Opening of Bids for project 24AH0200-Construction of Multi — Purpose Building,
Barangay Pangapisan Norte, Lingayen, Pangasinan, scheduled on June 19, 2025 has been
postponed indefinitely.

This Notice of Postponement shall form an integral part of the contract.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

VICTORIA ms

Engineer III 4
BAC Vice-Chairperson,]

&Website: https://www.dpwh.gov.ph
R Tel. No.: (075) 662-1686
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